

March 16, 2017

Mr. Tom Blackburn Blackburn & Green 4203 W. Jefferson Blvd. Fort Wayne, IN 46804

Dear Mr. Blackburn,

Thank you for your generous sponsorship of \$1,000 in support of the 29th Annual Weigand Construction Duck Race to Benefit SCAN. Your gift will allow us to continue our mission to protect children, prepare parents, strengthen families, and educate our community to Stop Child Abuse and Neglect in 34 northern Indiana counties.

Through your generosity, you will help us bring hope and warmth to each family we serve through thoughtful, caring interactions. With your support, SCAN will teach parents how to create healthy, safe homes for their little ones. You will help a child overcome the trauma of abuse. You will help a father connect with a child he has never known. You will support an overwhelmed mother trying to find the resources to care for her new baby. You will change the life of a young adult transitioning out of foster care. You are giving a child a better life. A life full of love, happiness and hope.

Sincerely,

Heather Leas

Senior Manager, Philanthropy

In compliance with the 1993 Revenue Reconciliation Act this letter confirms that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your 3/9/2017 donation of \$1,000.00.

You can protect children by remembering SCAN in your will.

